RobertMiten

From: Amanieh, Liz (NBCUniversal) <Liz.Amanieh@nbcuni.com>
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 12:53 PM

To: Robert Miller

Subject: v RE: FOIA request from NBC5 Chicago

Hello Mr Miller,

f apologize, but | have some additional questions to the ones | just sent you. First, at the top of the summary
report, you say the “Total Official On-campus Head Count” s 8726. Then in column 1A, you say the “Total Number
Enrolled Subject to Requirements” is 8101. Can you tell me what the difference is between those two figures? Second, is
it possible for you to provide the same one page “Summary Report of the Immunization Status of Students at Higher
Education Institutions” for the following additional schoel years: 2012-2013, 2011-2012, 2010-2011, and 2009-2010?

Again, | really appreciate the information you have provided and any further felp you can give me. Please feel
freo 1o contact me if you have any questions at liz.amanieh@nbouni.con or at 312-836-5804. Thank you so much and

ek forward to hearing from you $000. [ RECEIVED

From: Robert Miller [mailto:rimiller@eiu.edu] ;
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 10:08 AM

To: Amanieh, Liz (NBCUniversal)

Subject: RE: FOIA request from NBC5 Chicago

Please see the attached letter and documents provided in response 10 your racegllui}ggug&él- COUNSEL

fobert L. Miller

General Counsel

Fastorn Hiinpls University

00 Lincoln Avenue

Charleston, 161920

2178817245

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This message, including attachments, may contain confidential and legally privileged
information. If vou have received this e-mail in error you are hereby notified that disclosure, copying, oF distribution of
this transmission is prohibited. if you are not the intended recipient, please delele this e-mall immediately and notify
the sondey,

T

Erom: Amanieh, Liz (NBCUniversal) [mailto:Liz.Amanieh@nbcuni.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 1:00 PM

To: foiarequests@eiu.edu

Subject: FOIA request from NBC5 Chicago

NBC 5 Chicago

454 North Columbus Drive
Chicago, IL 60611-5555
312-539-5555

June 25, 2014
Robert L. Miller sent via e-mail to foiarecuestoueiv edu

General Counsel/FOIA Officer and sent via U.S. Mail
Eastern Illinois University




